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July 1, 2019 

CITY OF ALVIN Office of the Mayor 
216WestSealyStreet • Alvin,Texas77511 • (281)388-4200 • FAX(281)331-7215

Mr. J. Bruce Bugg, Jr. 
Chairman, Texas Transportation Commission 
125 E. 11th St. 
Austin, TX 78701 

RE: Request to be placed on July 25, 2019 Transportation Commission Agenda 

Dear Chairman Bugg: 

This letter is provided to formally request to be on the July 25, 2019 Texas Transportation 
Commission agenda. The agenda item would be to request that the Texas Transportation Commission 
consider the continued placement of the State Highway 99 (The Grand Parkway) Segments B in the 
Unified Transportation Plan (UTP). We would also like to briefly discuss the possible expedition of 
constructing Segment B of State Highway 99 (The Grand Parkway) from just south of Alvin in Brazoria 
County to Interstate 45 in Galveston County that will address safety and congestion in our growing 
region. 

State Representative Ed Thompson, House District 29, along with myself and other elected leaders 
would like to give a brief background of this project, bring the Commission up to date on activity with the 
TxDOT Houston District, provide supporting documentation from regional government entities, and 
present many resolutions requesting such action. I look forward to hearing back from you on this 
important issue that will address safety and congestion in our growing region. 

Paul A. Hom 
Mayor, City of Alvin 

Cc: State Representative Ed Thompson, House District 29 
Houston District Engineer Quincy Allen, Texas Department of Transportation 




